Local Historic District Committee Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, February 27, 2013

Members present: Mary DeChillo, Jer Jurma, Sylvia Belkin, Ed Moll

Pete Kane, Town Planner

Meeting called to order at 7:25. Minutes approved.

Jer read the “justification of the proposed boundaries” section of 2/27. Other future
neighborhoods to consider (other than the two we’re currently working on) are Beach Bluff,
and The Counties. These areas can be added at a later time.

Jer suggested that we include the Train Station as a building to be preserved. All agreed.
The boundaries follow the assessor’s property lines.

Survey: 1,000 responses received to date. There are 16,700 households and to date
approximately 15% have responded. The final results should be in no later than March 8. Sylvia
will write an article for the Reporter giving townspeople the final results of the survey.

We will hold off on the “Fishing coast” Puritan Road area until Dana is present.

Property Index Section: give copy to Lou Gallo to complete as much as he can. This was done.

Inventory Forms: There are 39 to be forwarded in the report. Pete will poll the group and ask
the committee to submit four each and then decide what the general consensus is.

Jer believes the dates on the Property Index are confusing and that they don’t always reflect
real dates. Pete suggests we should use the Assessor’s records.

Photographs: Ed Moll and Dana have taken a large number of photographs. If we all look at
them collectively at a meeting we can identify them.

Public Meeting: Discussion ensued about anticipated public meeting.. Probably a month or so
from now.

Mary will make a presentation at Town Meeting.
Next meeting to be March 27™.

Meeting adjourned at 8:50. Submitted by Sylvia Belkin, Clerk



